
 

 

Term 3  Week 1                     Tuesday, 19th July 2016

Principal’s Report 

Welcome back to Term 3. Our students look well 

rested and, I am sure, are ready for another busy 

term. 

 

Election Cake Stall and BBQ 

Election day saw our school community out in force 

supporting a school family. An enormous amount of 

baking goodies were donated and a large group of 

parents and students manned the stall and BBQ 

throughout the day. Thank you to all who  

supported this event and a very special thank you to 

Narelle Bowen who organised the day. It was a  

perfect example of the community spirit which 

makes Truscott Street such a special school.    

 

Education Week 1st – 5th August 

Truscott Street Public School invites parents and 

friends to our Education Week celebrations to be 

held on Wednesday  3rd August. A number of  

activities are planned for the morning.  

The timetable is as follows: 

9:30-10:00 Performance Assembly for parents in 

the hall 

10:00 -11:15 Open classrooms  

11:15 – 12:00 Morning Tea for guests in the hall 

12:00 Mini Olympics  

A book display will be held in the library. The  library 

will be open from approximately 9:00am until 12:00  

if guests wish  to purchase books to donate to the 

school library. 

 

Enrolments 2017 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2017. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment.   

If you are intending to enrol your child, or know of 

children in the local area, who are intending to  

enrol at Truscott Street next year, could you please 

contact the office for an enrolment form.  

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award in the last week of 

Term 2. 

Tom H. SUA,  Daniel D. Year 2, Ben T. Year 3,  

Sophie H. Year 3, Priya S. Year 2,  

Maddison C. Year 1, Matthew B. Year 6,  

Alana D. Year 5, Shasmeen M. Year 5, Tara T. Year 5, 

Clarissa G. Year 5, Nicholas L. KM, Alex J. Year 1 and 

Katherine F. Year 2 

Post Homes  

Congratulations Hafsah A. Year 2,  

Sinethma K. Year 3 and Alex J. Year 1 Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 3 Week  1 

Mon Jul  18th Staff Development Day 

Tue Jul 19th Students return for Term 3  

Fri Jul 22nd Assembly: Captains 

   PSSA Round 12   

Term 3 Week  2 

Fri Jul 29th Stewart House  bags due 

   Assembly: Guitar/Percussion 

   PSSA Round 13   

Term 3 Week  3 

Mon Aug 1st Education week  

Tue Aug 2nd English competition 

Wed Aug 3rd Open Day & Mini Olympics 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Aug 5th Assembly: 2S 

   PSSA Round 14   

Term 3 Week  4 

Fri       Aug 12th Assembly: 1S 

   PSSA Semi Finals   

Term 3 Week  5 

Mon Aug 15th Science Expo 

Tue Aug 16th Maths competition 

Fri Aug 17th Assembly: 4H 

   PSSA Finals    

PSSA Results  

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer 

TSPS v Ryde TSPS v   Ryde 

Score:  2-0 Score:  3-5 

Player of the Match: 

Whole team 

Player of the Match: 

Whole team 

Senior AFL Junior AFL 

Giants  v   Boronia Park 

Score: won due to for-

feit 

Player of the Match: 

Oliver W 

   

Bulldogs v  Kent Road  

Score:  102-0 

Player of the Match: 

Nathan T 

Swans v  Gladesville 

Score:  0-28 

Player of the Match: 

Connor N 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball 

TSPS v  Gladesville TSPS v   Gladesville 

Score:   

Player of the Match: 

Jasmine C 

Score:  13-4 

Players of the Match 

Lizzie C 

  

Senior B  Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v   Gladesville TSPS v Gladesville 

Score:  3-5 Score:  1-1 

Player of the Match: 

Lilly F 

Player of the Match: 

Yui W 

  

Soccer & Netball games are played at  

Meadowbank Park 

AFL games are played at ELS Hall Oval 

Training 

All training is Thursdays  8.30am – 9.15am 
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P&C News 

I hope that everyone had a lovely winter break and 

managed to keep warm! A massive thank you to the 

over 40 families who came and lent a hand at the 

Election Day BBQ & Cake Stall on the first day of the 

school holidays. After a slow, cold start to the day 

we had completely sold out of cakes and sausages 

by 1pm - much to the disappointment of the voters! 

In all we raised $2445.25 which will be donated by 

the P&C to the Northcare Foundation, who  

provide intensive care nurses with training and  

education at Royal North Shore Hospital. So thank 

you everyone for your efforts.  

Also a friendly reminder that the August P&C 

meeting will be on us soon on Wed 3rd August, 

it will be great to see you there. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

 

Saturday 2 July – Federal Election Day 

We had an amazing response to our request for 

families to volunteer on the BBQ and Cake Stall.  

We did understand the Federal Election was being 

held on the first Saturday of the school holidays, 

with lots of sporting events still being scheduled.  

Once again our fantastic group of Truscott Street 

families rallied together to ensure the BBQ and 

Cake Stall always had a good number of volunteers, 

working together ensuring our voting visitors were 

provided with the tastiest sausage sizzle items and 

the voters always had a huge variety of goodies on 

the cake stall to select from. 

We would also like to acknowledge the large  

number of baked donations that we received for 

the cake stall.  We do have lots of families that are 

talented bakers in our school!  The donations  

started coming to school on the Friday and  

continued throughout the Saturday morning. 

We can’t thank everyone enough for volunteering, 

baking and also visiting the school on the day to buy 

the fantastic food offered from the BBQ and Cake 

Stall. 

It was an extremely successful day – only made  

possible by everyone involved. 

Thank you again for your tremendous support. 

Sarah Robson, Rachel Fallowfield, Jenny 

Shakesheff and Narelle Bowen 

 

BBQ Utensils 

I have one pair of long handled BBQ tongs, which 

were left behind at school on 2 July, with no family 

name on them. 

Also, the Merrington Family has lost pair of long 

handled BBQ tongs, which had “Merro” written on 

the handle. 

Please send an email to Narelle Bowen on  

narellebowen@optusnet.com.au if you can help 

with either of these utensils. 

Narelle Bowen 
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Highlights of our 
Athletics Carnival 
included a 
celebrity ‘starter’  
appearance by Mr 
Smyth, teacher/ 
student tug-o-war 
and some 
sensational
performances on the 
track - Usain Bolt we 
are coming to get 
you!


